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Andrea Gyger

From:

Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 6:03 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments - working draft CPF rules - Request for Occupation of Contributor

SOS, 

There are good reasons why the statues request the employer of a Contributor.  However, there is no good 

reason to ask for the occupation of the contributor.  To make matters worst, filers must enter one of a limited 

number of (secret) codes that most often do not match the real occupation of the contributor. 

  

My suggestion is to eliminate the requirement for a contributor's occupation. 

 

Thanks for listening, 

Chuck O'Reilly  

Former Treasurer of Douglas County Republicans 

 




